Sample letter to allow patient to wear Transitions lenses at school that doesn’t allow sunglasses


[Date]

Dear [School Principal or Teacher]

This letter is in regard to one of our patients, [Student name]. I have determined that photochromic lenses from Transitions are the best prescription eyeglasses for [him/her].

I’m recommending Transitions lenses because they seamlessly adapt to the perfect tint outdoors and help reduce glare, eyestrain, and eye fatigue. They also block 100 percent of UV rays and help protect against harmful blue light from digital devices, screens and especially bright sun. Transitions lenses are not sunglasses, as they will quickly return to clear lenses indoors. 

All students should have eye protection outdoors from the sun, damaging UV rays and harmful blue light, so I also suggest you reconsider your policy allowing sunglasses. Long-term exposure to harmful blue light has been linked to increased risk of developing age-related macular degeneration (AMD). A child’s crystalline lenses are not yet fully developed to adequately filter harmful blue light and UV rays therefore are more vulnerable than an adult. Simply put, a child’s eyes are more vulnerable to UV and harmful blue light because their eyes are not fully developed.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Best Regards,



[Your Name]
[Title]

